
Notice: Inverurie Riverside Paths - Path Upgrade Works 

Please note, due to path upgrade works on the north and south 

banks of the River Don, the paths, and those associated with 

them, will be temporarily closed for approximately ten weeks 

from 20th January to 31st March 2025.  

Apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further enquiries please contact: outdoor.access@aberdeenshire.gov.uk  

 

 Environment & Infrastructure Services 

 

path works. 

 

 

 

 

Entrance closed 

Entrance closed Entrance closed 

Entrances closed 

Path Closed 

Path Closed 

Entrance closed 

Entrances closed 

Path Closed 

mailto:outdoor.access@aberdeenshire.gov.uk

